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Obviously, we are disappointed with the Fresno County Superior Court’s decision to 
issue the Preliminary Injunction. While today’s decision is a setback, we know that God 
is still at work in our situation and we will continue to seek His will. During the last five 
weeks we have seen God’s hand move mightily on our campus and throughout our 
community, without a single COVID related illness among our students, faculty, or 
families. We have seen first hand the importance of having school on campus based on 
the excitement of our students and communication with our families.  
 
We want to take the opportunity to thank all the people who have been praying for and 
supporting our efforts. The Board of Trustees will be meeting today to determine our 
next actions, which will include pursuing our Cross Complaint against the County. We 
still believe strongly that we have the constitutional right to provide the on-campus 
education that all students need and deserve while also leaving that decision up to our 
families.  
 
Isaiah 55:9 - For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are my ways higher 
than your ways and my thoughts than your thoughts. 
 
All media requests will need to go through Tyler & Bursch at info@TylerBursch.com. 
Thank you and God is Greater!  


